External Affairs

703 E. Grace Street
Richmond, VA 23219
Fax 804 772-2962

January 25, 2010

Donna Rice Hughes
Enough Is Enough

746 Walker Road, Suite 116
Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Donna,

For the past three years, the Verizon Foundation has been a proud sponsor of Enough Is
Enough (EIE) and the Internet Safety 101: Empowering Parents program it developed. I want
to express how pleased and delighted I have been with the quality of the program and the
success of the pilot program in the state of Virginia. Iam also pleased that EIE is replicating
the success of the Virginia pilot in new states across the country.

I also want to pass along my congratulations to you and the EIE staff for your tireless efforts
to bring this vital safety message to parents, teachers and other child caregivers through state-
based initiatives that have included other partners such as the Virginia PTA. The Internet
Safety 101 program has demonstrated EIE’s continued dedication to innovative and effective
strategies to confront the dangers of online pornography, child stalking, sexual predation and
other online threats.

Through the foresight and leadership of EIE, Internet Safety 101 has established itself as the
benchmark for all Internet Safety programs. The program was thoughtfully and
professionally designed to educate and empower parents, teachers, law enforcement, and
other caring adults. It also was developed in a format that is accessible to everyone and
highly relevant to the dangers our children face online.

Verizon is proud to be a partner of EIE’s efforts to protect the innocence of our children, and
we will continue to support programs such as Internet Safety 101: Empowering Parents that
make the Internet a safer place for children and families.

Sincerely,
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Stephan F. Clementi
Director
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